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1ST Battalion, 25TH Marines supported a 10-year reunion for Marines who deployed to Fallujah with the battalion in 
2006.  The reunion was a grass-roots initiative organized by a committee of veterans.  Over 625 people attended the 
event including ~450 veterans from the deployment.  LtGen Nicholson (CG, III MEF) was the guest of honor and other 
distinguished attendees included MajGen Whitman (Director, Marine and Family Programs), Bing West, and MA State 

Secretary of Veteran Services Francisco Urena.


